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EMPLOYEE TERMINATED FOR SHOPLIFTING CONVICTION   

Activity Date: May 25, 2023 

Date Posted: July 18, 2023 

Case Number: CA-23-0046-S 

Web Summary: OIG-WS-2023-339 

 

An Amtrak Assistant Passenger Conductor based in Denver, Colorado, was terminated 

from employment on May 25, 2023, following his administrative hearing. The Denver 

Police Department requested our assistance in identifying an individual who was 

suspected of shoplifting items valued at $244 from a Whole Foods Market while 

wearing an Amtrak uniform. Our investigation resulted in the identification of the 

former employee and he, subsequently, pleaded guilty to and was convicted for 

shoplifting. 

 
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


